
 

ht tps : / /www.merry landsasc.asn.au/   P a g e  1  
 

 

WHALES TALES 
Saturday 9th January, 2021 

 

COVID-19 Safety Plan & Protocols 
Updates that affect our club members can be found 
online at https://www.merrylandsasc.asn.au/news. 
Please ensure you regularly check the club website for 
these updates as changes occur. 
 
With the situation rapidly changing it is important that 
you remain aware of NSW Health guidelines and case 
locations. If you have attended any of the case locations 
listed on their website you must not attend club 
activities. Case locations are regularly updated and you 
should check the list before leaving home to attend a 
club activity. 
 
Remember: 
• Do not come to club activities if you are not feeling 

well; 
 
• Maintain social distancing by spreading out in areas 

to sit (do not congregate in areas); 
 
• Only timekeepers, officials & swimmers for the event 

to be swum should be in the marshalling area; 
 
• Practice good hygiene by washing hands & using 

hand sanitiser regularly. 
 

COVID-19 Contact Tracing 
 
Check in processes have been updated and the 
swimming centre is now using the Service NSW QR 
code. This means all spectators entering the centre must 
check-in and out using the Service NSW app. By using 
this app spectators no longer need to sign-in using the 
club’s QR code. Please ensure you sign-in and sign-out 
every time you attend the swimming centre. 
 
To download the Service NSW app visit 
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/being-covid-
safe/check-in#download-the-service-nsw-app 
 

Handy Links – QR Codes 
Whales Tales online  

 

 

Club Uniforms 
Items can be purchased through the club’s online shop 
https://shop.merrylandsasc.asn.au/club-uniforms 
 
If you have any questions about club uniforms please 
talk to the Property Officer (Margaret Edwards). 
 

Fundraising Chocolates 
If you are interested in participating in the fundraising 
please email the Social Secretary (Emily Ton) 
(social.secretary@merrylandsasc.asn.au) advising you 
would like chocolates to sell. Orders will be placed in 
late January, so please let Emily know if you are 
interested in placing an order. 
 

Member Profile 
This will return next week, who will the first profile for 
2021 be?? 
 

Sponsors 
Thank you to our major sponsors who provide fantastic 
support to our club.  
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